
 

   
 

DATE: February 3, 2022 
 

AGENDA ITEM # 3 

 
TO:    Library Commission 
 
FROM:   Jaime Chew, Staff Liaison 
 
SUBJECT:   Work Plan Subcommittee 
 
RECOMMENDATION:    
 
Discuss whether to maintain or discontinue the Work Plan Subcommittee and take action 
as appropriate 
 
 
BACKGROUND & DISCUSSION 
At the regular meeting of January 6, 2022, the Library Commission discussed whether to 
maintain or discontinue the Work Plan Subcommittee. Since all subcommittee members 
were not present, the Commission decided to table the discussion to a future meeting. 
 
Staff recommends that the Commission discuss whether to maintain or discontinue the 
Work Plan Subcommittee and take action as appropriate. 
 
 


